If errors are discovered (and no doubt they will
be), 1 should be glad to be notified of them, so
that a reprint may be rendered more perfect. May
I suggest that the Council of the Bar might under-
take, through the appointment of a committee, the
production of a handy edition of the Code along the
lines of the Dalloz Edition above mentioned, It
would be of inestimable benefit to the profession.
and is beyond the strength of any single person to
execute,

My acknowledments must be made for valuable
annotations and assistance secured from the Codes
of Mr Beauchamp and Mr Kavanagh. Each new edi-
tion must borrow something from those which have
gone before, and this one is no exeeption. Such as
it is, I ask for it the kind indulgence and consider-
ation of the members of my profession,

Montreal, May 16th,, 1918,

Warrer 8. JonNson,




